
19 Teams of eager softball players rolled into Bridgton on July
14th and 15th. Players from various parts of the the State of
Maine earned their way on to their league All-Star teams to
represent their region in the Maine Babe Ruth Softball State

Championship Tournament for the 8 and Under, 10 and Under,
and 12 and Under! 



The tournament games were hosted at the Ham Complex and Jr

Harmon Field. 



The Bridgton Rec Department would like to thank Babe Ruth
Softball for selecting Bridgton to host. The Bridgton Public

Works Department and Parks Department for their help
preparing the fields. Rex Rolfe and the Rolfe Corporation for all
of their help with the entry road and parking lot! We would also

like to thank all the Umpires, especially the Umpire in Chief
Bridgton resident Shawn Stevens, and the countless community

members, staff, and volunteers that helped pull off a great
experience for the players and coaches who visited our

community! 



We look forward to hosting more events and tournaments in
the months and years to come! Congratulations to all the teams

and the individual players success! 

NEWSLETTER
FALL 2023

Dates To Remember
Last Day of Summer Camp

AUGUST 18TH

WE ARE IN NEED OF VOLUNTEERS FOR ATHLETICS, TOWN EVENTS, AND PROGRAMS

Babe Ruth Softball State Tournament Success

Fall Sports Sign Up
DEADLINE 8/18

Cabbage Island Adult Trip
AUGUST 23RD

Fryeburg Fair Adult Trip
OCTOBER 3RD

Senior Games Table Tennis
AUGUST 20TH

Town Hall Programs Return
AUGUST 28TH

Youth Fall Sports Open
Each Sport Varies With Start

AUGUST 28TH

First Day of Enrichment
Program

AUGUST 28TH

Lights on After School
Open House

OCTOBER 20TH

Haunted Nightmare Walk
OCTOBER 2023



Summer With Bridgton Rec





BRIGHAM YOUNG



Pitch, Hit, and Run FUN! 
GREAT JOB TO ALL THE PARTICIPANTS! A BIG THANKS TO COACH STACY, HEAD COACH OF

LAKE REGION VARSITY BASEBALL,  AND COACH IZARYK, ATHLETIC DIRECTOR & HEAD COACH
OF BRIDGTON ACADEMY BASEBALL FOR THEIR HELP ON THE FIELD! 







Registation Opens 
August 16th 















Town Hall Programs Return
AUGUST 28TH



@BridgtonRec    bridgtonmerec



SUMMER DRAMA CAMP

Our first year of Summer Drama Camp was a lot of fun! Thank you to
Mrs. Sands for all her hard work helping us create a great program! 



Did You Know?
The Bridgton Selectboard officially adopted Bridgton's first Open

Space Plan. The Plan was created over a period of nine months,
from late 2022 to July 2023, and involved a robust public

engagement process that saw over 600 responses to a digital
survey and great attendance at public workshops and meetings.



July is Park and Recreation Month
• According to NRPA’s 2022 Engagement With Parks Report, people place a high value on the programs

and services that park and recreation agencies deliver to their local communities every day and strongly
support their mission. 

o 275 million people in the United States visited a local park or recreation facility at least once during the
past year.

 o Nearly three in four U.S. residents have at least one local park, playground, open space or recreation
center within walking distance of their homes. 

o 84 percent of U.S. adults seek high-quality parks and recreation when choosing a place to live. o Nine in
10 people agree parks and recreation is an important service provided by their local government. o Nearly

three in four people agree equity should be an extremely or very important goal for their local park and
recreation agency.




Ninety-three percent of U.S. adults say their mental
health is improved by services offered by local park

and recreation professionals and agencies.



• Nearly three in five adults say access to local parks
and recreation is very or extremely essential to their

mental and physical health.




